OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 29 2014

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 1881 without my signature.

This bill sets standards in state law for appointing members to the Los Angeles City
Employee Relations Board and the Los Angeles County Employment Relations
Commission.

Signing this bill would be a significant override of local decision making authority and a
departure from my belief in subsidiarity. These issues should be resolved at the local
level.

Sincerely,

mund G. Brown Jr.
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